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Monday 20th March 2023 

Dear parents and carers,  

As we spring into a new season, have a look at some of the fantastic learning that has been 

going on in school over the past 2 weeks. 

Pupils in O’Keeffe have started looking at Spring and learning about 

planting and growing in science. Linked to this, they have created 

lovely pictures of daffodils, focussing on selecting the correct colour.  

 

For homework, pupils in Goldsworthy class have been busy making 

these wonderful 3D models of a Church. This is to reinforce the 

materials work they have completed in DT and their learning about 

places of worship in RE. 

Following on from their Romans topic, Picasso class have been focussing on 

volcanoes and earthquakes. Here are some of the ‘earthquake proof’ 

structures they have created, ready to test this week. One of the models is 

taller than me! 

 

After completing their own research into volcanoes in Geography and 

Science, Klimt class have completed A3 posters of their non-chronological 

reports.  

“In Science we were learning about circulation and parts of the heart. Each 

week a different group leads the learning, Abi , Gabi and I did this session 

about the heart, with me leading on the sculpting. When building it, I added 

the aorta and veins. It was hard to get the main shape right”. Trixie, Banksy 

class.  

Football 

“Last week, the girls Year 4/5 football team played against Harwell at 

Harwell School. I played sub to start with then I scored when I went on later. 

We won, 0-2 to us. We also played Whitchurch, with the score 0-0. 

The year 6 girls team also played”. Faith, Picasso.   

 

“On Tuesday, the boys played at home against Sutton Courtenay. 

We won 3-0. I scored all 3 goals. We played well as a team and 

were attacking the other team well”. Kian, Picasso.  
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Choir 

On Monday 13th March, Blewbuy School choir joined other schools in the 

Didcot area partnership for the Music Festival held at Didcot Girls School. 

Over 260 children took part. Each school sang 2 songs, then joined 

together for the finale song of ‘Sing’.  

Bryn Gibson, Head of Harwell School, said following the event ‘Your children were fantastic 
today. They sang with joy and enthusiasm which gave me goosebumps! 
Over the past few years, I have missed the opportunity to sing together and listen to other 
schools sing. I know that sentiment is shared by many.’ 
Well done to all who took part! 
 
Celebrations 
Congratulations to the following children who received a Star of the Week certificate in our 
celebration assembly: Eliza, Millie, Sam, Edward – O’Keeffe Class; Frankie, Kateryna – Goldsworthy; – 
Lacey, Monty - Picasso; Daisy, Thomas.E  - Klimt; Millie and Trixie – Banksy class. 
 
A huge well done to the following pupils for receiving a BRONZE award for gaining 50 house points: 
Wen – Goldsworthy; Thomas.H, Georgie, Florence, Myley, Edward – Klimt class; Fraser - Banksy 
  
A huge well done to the following pupils for receiving a Silver award for gaining 100 house points: 
Gabi - Banksy 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Miss Reeder                                                             
Headteacher 
 
 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 21st March Picasso, Klimt and Banksy trip to Ashmolean 
Museum 

Monday 27th March Choir joining ODST singing event at Oxford 
Cathedral 

Wednesday 29th March Picasso, Klimt and Banksy sharing event for parents 

Thursday 30th March 9.30am Easter Service in Church – parents welcome.  

Friday 31st March 2023 3.15pm  End of Spring Term 

Monday 17th April Start of Summer Term 

Monday 1st May Bank holiday – School closed 

Monday 8th May Bank holiday – School closed 

Tuesday 9th – Friday 12th May Years 6 SATs week 

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June Half term break 

Monday 5th June – Wednesday 7th June Year 6 Residential 
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